
	

	

Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	

Meeting	Minutes	

July	5th	2018	

Opening:	Meeting	opened	at	20:35pm	chaired	by	Robert	Knight	

Present:	Robert	Knight,	Mark	Ridgeway,	Adrian	Dye,	Graham	Allen,	Andy	Thickett,	Barry	Ledger,	Alan	
Finchett,	Martyn	Barnett,	Jon	Evans,	Andy	Dobson	

Apologies:	Chris	Armstrong,	Mike	Dackiewicz,	Simon	Fairfax,	Gareth	Long,	Mark	Gamban	

Approval	of	previous	month’s	minutes:	Barry	Ledger,	seconded:	Andy	Dobson	

Matters	arising	from	last	meeting:	N/A	

Captain’s	Comment	(Mark	Ridgeway):	

Thanks	to	all	for	attending	recent	away	day.	Mark	to	sort	out	trophy	for	Graham	and	he	needs	to	
change	a	couple	of	shirts	for	people.	

President’s	Comments	(Martyn	Barnett):	

Away	day	booked	for	Sunday	26	August	for	Springwater	Golf	Club.	List	went	round	for	attendees	at	
meeting.	Well	done	to	Graham	for	recent	away	day	win.	

Treasurer’s	Report	(Adrian	Dye):	

Summary	of	finances	given	and	2	members	outstanding	with	subs.	Richard	Wood	advised	he	will	be	
contacting	Adrian	to	pay	his	subs	directly.	Rob	to	contact	Danny	Smith	about	his	outstanding	subs.	
To	enhance	funds	sweepstake	to	be	started	for	medals	(£1)	with	50%	of	money	going	to	club	and	
then	two’s	club	on	away	days.	If	no	winner	on	two’s	club	all	monies	go	to	club.	

Handicap	Secretary’s	Comments	(Andrew	Thickett):	

Away	day	results	to	be	sent	to	Mark/Martyn	asap.	A	couple	of	results	needed	querying	but	issues	
down	to	score	cards	due	to	points/putts.	

Secretary’s	Comments	(Robert	Knight):	

Early	start	discussed	for	next	medal	at	Kingswood	Golf	Club	discussed	as	it	clashes	with	England	in	
World	Cup	final	(?).	Away	day	at	Sandhill	Golf	Club	on	Sunday	29	July	discussed	and	sheet	passed	
round.	

AOB:	

• Jon	thanked	Mark	for	recent	away	day	
• Andy	Dobson	ditto’d	comments	above	
• Adrian	advised	new	polo	shirts	should	be	ready	soon	



	

	

• Alan	thanks	Mark	for	his	away	day.	Flights	booked	for	Spain,	Alan	contacting	attendees	
regarding	money.	Graham	passed	Alan	£50	deposit	

• Martyn	advised	he	has	created	a	new	society	website.	All	at	meeting	had	a	look	at	this	and	
agreed	it	looks	really	good.	Rob	to	send	word	files	of	2018	minutes	to	Martyn	so	he	can	add	
these	to	website.	Many	thanks	to	Martyn	for	this.	Rob	to	send	new	website	address	to	all	
members	

	

Meeting	closed	21:40pm	

Next	meeting	Thursday	2nd	August	at	20:30pm	in	Birley	Pub	


